Aloha La Pietra Parents & Guardians,

Thank you for your continuous support of La Pietra — Hawai‘i School for Girls. We are
excited to announce that our yearly Plant a Seed campaign has officially begun! We
invite you to participate in this year’s Annual Fund participation competition throughout
November.

Regardless of size, your contribution directly supports our mission of empowering young
women to lead a life of purpose.

Our goal this year is to achieve 100% parent or guardian participation by the end of the
campaign. Last year, over 70% of our La Pietra families took part, and we are aiming even
higher this year!

As donations come in, we’ll update you
on division participation through the Daily,
Bulletin and our Plant a Seed tree,
displayed proudly in front of the school.
The division with the highest participation
by the end of November will be treated to
cupcakes as a celebration of their
collective effort!

Thank you for your continued generosity
and dedication to your daughters'
education. Together, we're shaping their
future and making a lasting impact on the
entire La Pietra community!

With gratitude,

T

Teré Aceves
Dir. of Institutional Advancement & Enrollment Services
The Office of Institutional Advancement
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